Dear Colleagues,

We would like to draw your attention to a significant event happening at Fermilab next week. On April 24, at 10am US CDT, Dr. Masa Yamauchi, Director General of KEK, will give an important update on the status of the International Linear Collider project in Japan. This colloquium is specifically aimed at informing the US HEP Community.

While there has been some delay in the path to a final decision on the ILC in Japan, there have nevertheless been important developments towards the realization of the ILC. With the prospect of a construction start in the mid-2020's and the potential for breakthrough physics from the ILC alone and/or in combination with HL-LHC, it is essential that our community is well informed.

Please join us at Fermilab on April 24 at 10am in 1 West:

https://events.fnal.gov/colloquium/events/event/status-of-ilc-in-japan/with video streaming:

https://vms.fnal.gov/asset/livevideo

Sent on behalf of the Americas Linear Collider Committee.